Exeter Area General Federation of Women’s Clubs
PO Box 24
Exeter, NH 03833
September 11, 2024
To: Town of Exeter Selectmen

| am submitting a letter of request to the Town of Exeter for the use of signs to
advertise the Exeter Area General Federation of Women’s Club’s Yuletide Fair that
will be held at the Stratham Cooperative Middle School on Saturday, November
23, 2024. This will be the 45" year that our organization has held this event as a
fundraiser.

We would like to request the use of small, framed lawn signs, measuring 21”x18"
that would be places along the roadsides in the Exeter Area. These would be put

out on November 17" and removed by November 24™. We would also like to
place one larger sign to advertise the event to be placed at the corner of Guinea
Rd. and Hampton Rd for the same dates mentioned above.

Thank you very much for your consideration of this request. You may contact me
at 617-548-6982.

Sincerely,
ey G

Mary Ryan
Treasurer and Fair Organizer
Exeter Area GFWC Town M s Office
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